
INFORMATION BULLETIN 

Contract 2024-046T 

 

 

 

Eugenia Street and Wellington D1 Neighbourhood Reconstruction 

Re-Start Date: January 2025 
End Date: August 2026 
Timeline is subject to change. 

 
The City of Barrie’s (City) reconstruction of the Eugenia Street and Wellington D1 Neighbourhood 
is being performed by North Rock Group. The construction activities for the 2024 season are now 
completed. The City would like to provide the residents affected by the construction activities with 
an update on the progress of this project. 
 

CONSTRUCTION PHOTOS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

WORK COMPLETED IN 2024 

During the 2024 construction season, North Rock Group has: 

• Replaced road infrastructures on: 
o Eugenia Street (from Berczy Street to Dundonald Street) 
o Albert Street (from Codrington Street to Eugenia Street) 
o Dundonald Street (from Codrington Street to Eugenia Street) 

• Infrastructure replacement work included road reconstruction, watermain replacement, 
sanitary sewer replacement, storm sewer replacement, new curb installation, and a new 
sidewalk on Eugenia Street. 



PRIOR TO WINTER 

The following restoration works have been completed: 

• The road has been paved with base course asphalt; 

• New curbs were installed; 

• A new sidewalk has been installed on Eugenia Street; 

• The driveways have been restored with asphalt; and 

• Impacted grass has been restored with topsoil when adjacent to any sidewalk. 

If you have concerns with the condition of these restorations, please see contacts below. 

WHAT TO EXPECT IN 2025 

The City is anticipating construction for 2025 to begin in late January (weather pending). An 
information bulletin will be issued when an exact start date is anticipated. 
 
Construction in 2025 will include: 

AREA TIMELINE DESCRIPTION 

Eugenia Street (Dundonald Street to St. Vincent 
Street)  

Winter/ 
Spring/ 
Summer 
2025 

Complete underground 
installations, curb, 
sidewalk, boulevard 
restorations, and 
driveway paving.  

Berczy Street (Collier Street to Poyntz Street);  
Worsley Street (Poyntz Street to Berczy Street);  
Amelia Street (Berczy Street to End);  
Theresa Street (Berczy Street to Dundonald Street);  
Albert Street (Theresa Street to Eugenia Street); and  
Amelia Street (Albert Street to Dundonald Street) 

Spring/ 
Summer/ 
Fall 2025 

Complete underground 
installations, curb, 
sidewalk, boulevard 
restorations, and 
driveway paving. 

All roads within project Summer 
2026 

Top course asphalt, 
and warranty repairs. 

 
The City would like to thank all residents for their support and cooperation throughout the 
duration of this project. The City recognizes the impact this work may have on your daily 
routines and appreciate your understanding and patience throughout the project. 
 

MORE INFORMATION  

If you have any questions or comments regarding this construction project, please contact: 
 

Craig Thompson, P.Eng.  
Engineering Contract Administrator  
705-739-4220 ext. 4887 
craig.thompson@barrie.ca 

 
 

or 

Cameron McIlwee 
Engineering Inspector  
705-796-5273 
cameron.mcilwee@barrie.ca 

Information on other Infrastructure projects can be found by visiting barrie.ca/Roadwork or, by 
contacting Service Barrie, 705-726-4242. 


